
 

MINISTRIES 

OCTOBER 18, 2020 

 

 

Adult Sunday School Class at 10:45am 

Teacher - Tim Holcomb / Room 200 (Parlor) 

Contact Tim for more information, 423-544-2741 

All are Welcome! 

 

Sunday Night Bible Study 

6pm, Room 200 (Parlor).  All are Welcome! 

 

TUESDAYS ... 

Adult Tuesday Group at 10am 

Teacher Ken Berg / Room 200 (Parlor) 

Bring your Bible! All are Welcome! 

Contact Ken for more information, 860-987-2675 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS … 

Team Kids, GA’s, RA’s - Gym or outside at Kids 

Entrance. 6:30pm, Bring a chair! Contact Mitzi for 

more info at mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 

 

Youth Worship 

5:30pm meet outside 

6:30pm inside worship, B3 

 

Men’s Fraternity at 6:30pm 

Outside under Awning. Bring camping chair. Go to 

BBBC Men’s Fraternity Facebook page to sign up.  

Contact Pastor Dennis for more information at 

BBBC@volstate.net 

 

Ladies Ministries - Mosaic & A Mother’s Heart 

6:30-7:45pm/Ladies Ministry Room  

For more information contact Emily Byrd at 

ehbyrd@yahoo.com or Beth Chappelear at  

Bchappelear.HMS@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

 

 

WEDNESDAYS AT 6:30PM 

Men’s Fraternity will meet OUT-

SIDE at the church under the awn-

ing on Wednesdays at 6:30pm. Bring a camping 

chair. Please go to the BBBC Men’s Fraternity Face-

book page to sign up. If you have questions shoot 

me an email  at BBBC@volstate.net 

     Thanks,  

     Dennis 

Ladies Ministries 
Each Wednesday from 6:30-7:45pm Mosaic and A 

Mother's Heart will meet in the Ladies Ministry 

Room and there will be a zoom    opportunity all at 

the same time with these ladies!! If you have any 

questions, please contact Emily Byrd at 

ehbyrd@yahoo.com or Beth Chappelear at bchap-

pelear.HMS@catoosa.k12.ga.us. 

Week 4 –  “How to Outlive Your Life” 

Current Sermon Series ... 

 

Quarterly Business Meeting 
Tonight at 6pm, B3 Auditorium 

SUNDAYS ... 

Classic Worship Service 

9:30am in the Sanctuary 

REGISTER ONLINE burningbushbaptist.net 

 

Contemporary Worship Service 

10:30am in the B3 Auditorium 

Kids Church in B3 Kids Warehouse, 10:30am 

REGISTER ONLINE burningbushbaptist.net 

 

Online Service at 10:30am 

mailto:BBBC@volstate.net


 

 

 

 

 

Burning Bush Family, 

 

We are quickly approaching seven months of pandemic life. It has been strange and 

weird. I do not know of anyone that would say they like it. We have all learned from it, 

but I know we are all ready to move on from it. 

 

Seven months is a long time to be away from church. I wanted to take a moment to 

make a few suggestions regarding our online service. 

 

1. Keep your Sunday morning routine the same. Perhaps you are starting to feel dis-

connected with God and the church. It is easy to do when you have not made Sun-

day morning worship a priority. Sure, you can “play” the service anytime you want. 

You can “do” church Sunday afternoon or right before bed on Tuesday night or 

whenever. But we all know what happens when you get out of the routine of Sun-

day morning. Your day fills up and before you know it, it is Wednesday, and you 

still haven’t had a chance to worship. By keeping your Sunday morning routine you 

assure yourself that you will spend time in worship and in hearing God’s Word 

preached as well as making the transition back to in-person church easier when 

that time comes for you and your family. 

 

2. Participate do not just “watch.” I am afraid a lot of folks are watching our services        

    like they would any other TV show or video. I encourage you not to just watch but  

    engage and participate. I understand that some of you may feel silly singing out  

    loud but even if you are not comfortable singing make sure you are fully engaged     

    with the at-home service. 

 

3. Make it a priority. When you are sitting there in your comfy clothes in your living  

    room it is easy to get distracted. If you are preparing lunch, having text 

    conversations or wrestling around with your dog while the service is playing 

    chances are pretty good for most of you that God is not really going to be able to  

    speak to you through the clutter and distractions. Be sure you set aside that time  

    free of distractions so that God can truly minister, encourage and teach you. 

 

We miss those of you who have not been able to return, but there is no judgment and 

we look forward to when you can return. In the meantime, grow in your faith and 

thank goodness we are blessed to have the technology to have online services. 

 

Stay safe and if you need me or any of the other staff just call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Dennis 



Mitzi Callahan, Children’s Director 

mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 

  

PROTOCOLS FOR REOPENING 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Pre-register online for Sunday morning 

and Wednesday night. 

 

When you arrive: 

• We will take temperatures. 

• Your hands will be sanitized. 

• Masks are strongly encouraged and will be available if 

you need one. 

• We will be socially distancing 6 ft. apart when indoors 

and outdoors. 

• No outside food will be allowed. 

• In the event a child becomes sick contact tracing will 

be used. 

 

If your child has had a fever or has been sick in the 

last 48 hours please do not attend. 

 

If your child has been quarantined by the school, 

please do not attend until quarantine is over. 

SUNDAYS - ONLY 
AT 10:30AM 

• Kids Church at 
10:30am in the 
Warehouse 

• Nursery will be pro-
vided for those 4 
and under.  

• Our Sensory room 
will not be open at 
this time.  

 

GA’S ARE SUPER! GA weekly meet-
ings are online on Thursdays...Having 

our virtual meetings each Thursday 
will also allow GA moms to be part of 

the Ladies’ Ministry and also allow 
our GA’s to come to the Children’s 

ministry activity with Mitzi on 
Wednesday nights. Girls K-5th Grade 

 
Boys 

K-5th Grade 
Zoom Meetings 

Tuesdays at 7pm 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS!! 
• 6:30pm...Team Kids, 

GA’s and RA's-Gym or 
outside or at kids en-
trance, bring a chair.  

• Nursery for our ba-
bies thru 4 years will 
be provided. 

• Our Sensory room will 
not be available for 
now, but hopefully 
soon! 

TRUNK OR TREAT 
VEHICLE SIGN UP! 

 
• Sign up on church website or 

church Facebook page or in person 
in Welcome Center or Kids Dept. 

• Set up begins for the vehicles at 
4pm. 

• Gift card award for overall best 
vehicle. 

• Masks/face coverings required for 
vehicle owners. 

*Costume Contest at 6:00 
*Food Trucks Available 

*Masks/face coverings are strongly 
recommended for kids. 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please send your announcements for the newsletter to: 

info@burningbushbaptist.net 
 

• Wedding/Bridal/Baby Shower Invitations 
• Thank you notes 
• Events 
 

* Any graphics that are sent may or may not be used due to space. If something 
specific is needed please include detailed information. Graphics can be recreat-
ed if necessary. 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
NEW PHONE NUMBER 
OR EMAIL ADDRESS? 

SEND UPDATED INFORMATION 
TO: info@burningbushbaptist.net 

 

Wedding Shower for …  
Reagan Christol & Jake Frogge 

Sunday, November 1st 
Drop-in from 2-4pm, B3 Auditorium 

Registered at Target and Amazon 


